Blockville Tennis Center Ashville, NY 14710

June 12, 1997

Environmentally Safe Products 313 West Golden Lane New Oxford, PA 17350

Dear ESP:

Installation of Low-E on the walls and ceiling of the tennis court area here has been a huge success. Our tennis players comment frequently on the improved lighting and on the much greater comfort level, even on subzero days. The court area looks great, "like the inside of a spaceship," say some of the kids. I am particularly impressed that the Low-E remains undamaged despite constant pounding by tennis balls at speeds occasionally exceeding 70 m.p.h.. It's also nice to know that we're not breathing bits of fiberglass with all of our running around in here.

Thanks for making available such a perfect option for insulation.

Sincerely,

Doc#5003